
 
October 9, 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
I am writing to resolve the matters at Delran Intermediate School regarding the cautionary 
quarantine of two classrooms.  
 
Delran Intermediate School placed two classrooms on quarantine pending test results for a 
“close contact” of a COVID-19 positive family member.  In both instances, both matters were 
confirmed by the Burlington County Department of Health to be positive COVID-19 cases due to 
family transmission. 
 
All families from impacted classrooms have been advised through the administration and/or 
nursing staff that their children will remain in quarantine for the Rancocas Cohort of students 
through October 16, 2020. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brian Brotschul, Ed. D. 
Superintendent of Schools 


